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GOOD NEWS: The Ruskingto

Good standards at Chestnut Street

n Chestnut Street CofE Primary School have been celebrating

after the school was rated as Good in a recent Ofsted inspection. (Photo by Gilly Palmer

Photography)

A RUSKINGTON school has
been celebrating after being
rated as Good by school
inspectors.

The Chestnut Street CofE
Primary School was visited
by Ofsted inspectors at the
start of last month who found
the school to be achieving
Good outcomes in the four
key areas. :

Headteacher Laura Suffield
said: “Our result reflects
what a good school Chestnut

Street is and the good
standards and rates of
progress our children
achieve.

“We are particularly proud
of the fact that pupils’
spiritual, moral, social and
cultural development was
said to be outstanding.”

Lead inspector Andrew
Read highlighted the above
national average standards
reached by pupils in English
and mathematics and the

good behaviour of pupils.

He wrote: “The range of
subjects and activities
provides positive experiences
and rich opportunities for
good-quality learning.

“Pupils enjoy coming to
school and say that they feel
safe and find their lessons
exciting and fun.

“The school has a very
effective headteacher who
has a strong understanding of
the strengths of the school.”




